August 31, 2018

Santa Barbara Unified School District
720 Santa Barbara Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Attn:  Mr. Steve Vizzolini
Director of Facilities

Re:  Dos Pueblos High School
New O'Leary Field Replacement
(KBZ 2017.018)

Mr. Vizzolini,

| am requesting an adjustment to our current contract for the above noted project. Now that the construction contract
has been awarded I'm requesting our fee to be adjusted as follows:

1. Original P.O. = $176,600

2. The total project construction is

a. Lash GMP: $1,398,730
b. Field Turf: $ 457321
c. Beynon: $ 361,778

Total $2,217,829
3. The revised fee = $246,783
4. P.O.increase =($246,783 ~ $176,600) $70,183

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call.

V}Y’Truly Yours,

Falli
.“Wilcox, AlA

KRUGER BENSEN ZEMER ARCHITECTS, INC.
30 W. ARRELLAGA STREET, SANTA BARBARA, CA 93101 PHONE B05.963.1726 WWW.KBZARCH.COM



